
CITY OF SOUTH SAN FRANCISCO 

Certificate of Recognition 

MARIAN MANAHAN 

The City Council of South San Francisco does hereby congratulate Marian 
Manahan, an El Camino High School student, for being selected to participate in a 

mural that will be painted in the entrance of the SMC Office of Education. 
Marian’s artwork will be transformed into a cohesive painting in collaboration 

with a muralist. The mural will honor recently retired  
Congresswoman Jackie Speier and SMC Supervisor Don Horsley. 

 
You are an inspiration to the community! 

 

Presented  on this 22nd day of March 2023 by the City Council of South San Francisco. 

Buenaflor Nicolas, Mayor 

      Mark Nagales, Vice Mayor      Mark Addiego, Councilmember 

     James Coleman, Councilmember Eddie Flores, Councilmember 


